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I take this opportunity to congratulate all the young people who make up 

the County’s Youth Orchestra who recently took part in a visit to our 

twin town of Ravensburg to perform in a prestigious concert with their 

German counterparts. 
 

The performance from the Orchestra, which is made up of pupils from 

schools across Rhondda Cynon Taf, I am informed was excellent and 

that the young people involved were a credit to the Council and this 

County Borough in the way they behaved and represented us all.   

 

The Council was very pleased to be able to support the Orchestra’s visit 

which was a huge success and can I also thank the Officers involved. 
 


